Easement regs out

The Department of the Interior is seeking public com-
ment. on regulations proposed for establishing public
easements across Native lands in Alaska, i

The proposed regulations are intended to provide
minimal, non-duplicative sets of easements across Native
lands which will protect both Native property rights and
public rights of access to public land, said Interior Secre-
tary. Cecil Andrus. They .are designed to simplify the
easement reservation portion of the land conveyance
process. ‘

The easements are not designed on recreational areas
themselves, only as passageways between public lands
and waterways. . - -

Copies of the proposed regulations are available in
the Federal Register or may be obtained at NLM offices
throughout Alaska, o [ L
the Federal Register or may be obtained at B
the Federal Register or may be obtained at BLM offices
throughout Alaska, or by writing the Bureau of Land
Management at Pouch 7-512, Anchorage, Alaska 99510,
telephone (907) 277-1561.

~Comments must be received by the Bureau of Land
Management in: Washington by June 26, 1978. They
should be addressed to: Director 210, Bureau of Land
Management, Department of the Interior, Washington,
D.C.20240. i




